

Southampton Arms Shooting Society c/o Nick Arnold 24 Firs Drive Hedge End Southampton SO30 0QL

4 January 2024

Dear Southampton Arms Shooting Society

Thank you so much for your donation of £400.00 towards our work at Mountbatten Hampshire. We are very grateful of the support of all the club members that contributed.

Your donation enables our expert teams to carry on caring for people who are facing death, dying and bereavement across our community. We are currently supporting a growing number of people who require our care and our aim is never to ignore anyone who needs us.

As an independent charity it costs us over £10,000,000 per year to meet the requirements of everyone who needs Mountbatten's expertise, whether on our inpatient unit or through day care and rehabilitation services within our hospice building, or within people's own homes, where we care for hundreds of people each and every day. We also support a growing number of people through our specialist bereavement services.

Thank you again for thinking of us.

With all good wishes

Nigel Hartley

CEO

Mountbatten

Thuk yn h thinking of v

Living, dying, remembering

T: 023 8254 8801 W: Mountbatten-hampshire.org.uk E: fundraisinghampshire@mountbatten.org.uk
Registered as Countess Mountbatten Hospice Charity, Botley Road, West End, Southampton, SO30 3JB
Registered Charity No.1123304, Registered Company No. 03675130